
 

Dear WEAG supporter, 

89% oppose Malthouse Farm housing proposals 

As you may know WEAG conducted an exit poll last week at the public exhibition of the 
Southern Heritage proposals for building 95 houses on the fields around Malthouse Farm.  

The results show that 89% of West End residents who visited the exhibition opposed the 
development, and only 4% supported it. The remaining 7% didn’t know. You can download 
the full report from our website www.weag.info. 

This overwhelming opposition to the housing estate is similar to that at last year’s public 
consultation by Taylor Wimpey to build 85 houses off Beldam Bridge Road. In the exit poll, 
85% opposed the plans. We are confident that a similar result would have been obtained if 
an exit poll had been conducted at the earlier William Lacey public consultation for 84 
houses south of Kings Road. 

We are sending the exit poll report to the developer, our Parish, Borough and County 
Councillors, MP, local media, and others. 

Kind regards 

 

Guy Consterdine 
Secretary, West End Action Group 

contact@weag.info 
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